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Thursday 30 November 2017                                                                           
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Canteen 

The canteen is powering on, thanks to Kerrie Holloway and all the volunteers for their dedication. 
 
Thankyou 

Special thanks to Seeney Transport for their kind donation of $500.00 for our PSSA sport representatives, ensuring they have 
green socks. They will be distributed in 2018 to those representing Kentlyn. 
 
School Uniform Orders  

Please place orders for uniforms for the upcoming year, we are sure the students have grown. The order form is on our website. 
Submit the order to the office with payment: cash or direct credit to the P&C Account: BSB 112-879  
Acc: 437 600 762. Please provide the receipt number to the office. 
 
 2nd hand uniforms 

 Please help stock our second hand clothes with any uniforms that you no longer need. 
 
 Name tags on clothes 

 Please label your children’s clothes and belongings, we recommend iron on labels. Many school jumpers have been lost and can’t 
be returned due to nil labelling. So, we have second hand jumpers and other clothes available for $2.00 each. 
 
 School Bags 

 Our quality Kentlyn back packs are available for $50.00 
 They are perfect size for all years schooling requirements and are well designed for growing spines. Other schools sell this quality 
back pack for $75.00. Ours is well priced at $50. 
 
 Personalising the school back packs 

 Please advise Lisa Moon, (Sam and Alice’s Mum) if you would like your child’s name embroidered on the bag! 
 Full Name $10.00  Initials $ 5.00  Payable to Lisa directly. 
 
Sport shorts embroidery 

 You may have noticed our stunning new Gold KPS on the green sports shorts, Lisa is doing this as a service to the school and is 
below cost. Any short/skort $3. Please provide the washed labelled shorts/skorts to the office with the name and class on the bag 
with the money. 
 
Thankyou 

 I take this time to recognise and thank a few families that have contributed to the schools P & C committee that are leaving the 
Kentlyn community. 
 
 Thanks to Naomi Churton for the secretarial position she held; we wish you well in your new suburb and school. 
 
 Jen Smith, thank you for your efforts to the P & C as Secretary and canteen coordinator. We wish you well within the new school 
community. 
 
June Thompson, thank you for volunteering in the canteen. 
 
 To any other families I have missed thanks for your past efforts. 
 
Committee 

 Position vacant for Secretary, please see me if anyone is able to fill that role. 
 
Pre order forms 

 Presentation Day Assembly will be handed out soon. 
 
 Cheers  
 

Heather Campbell 
P&C President. 
  

 


